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Cygnet Social Care Services Host Sports Day 

A Leeds social care service recently brought the Wild West to West Yorkshire with a 

saloon-style themed sports day that united residents with learning disabilities and 

autism from across the region for a day of fun and fitness. 

Located on Woodhouse Hill, Cygnet Social Care Supported Living Service in Leeds is 

an 18-bed service which enables adults with mental health needs, learning 

disabilities and autism, to live more independently. 

The fun-filled event took place on 22 May and saw neighbouring Cygnet Social Care 

services in West Yorkshire take part in a series of games. 

Ryan Flower, Deputy Home Manager at Cygnet Social Care Supported Living 

Service in Leeds, highlighted the success of the saloon-style sports day. 

He said: “All of the residents that attended really enjoyed the day. It was great fun 

and really important for our service users here to meet their peers at our nearby 

Cygnet Social Care services. It’s vital that residents get to socialise with others and 

this event was a fun way to do that. 

“The sports day really gave everyone a great sense of community. It also gives 

residents a big day to look forward to and involving exercise is beneficial for their 

health.” 

Residents from Cygnet Social Care Supported Living Service in Leeds hosted visitors 

from Kirkside House and Lodge, Norcott House and Lodge, and Outwood, which are 

all Cygnet Social Care residential services.  

All residents then took part in a series of sporty activities which included an egg and 

spoon race, a sack race, penalty shoot outs and wheelchair racing.  

Both staff and service users at the Cygnet Group services dressed up in Western-style 

clothing, a theme picked by the residents. There was also a BBQ and ice cream to 

enjoy in the sunshine whilst taking part in a quiz and a game of bingo. 

Alice Fincham-Dukes, Service Manager at Outwood, a residential service located in 

Horsforth, emphasised the success of the sports day. 

She said: “It was a great day. Some of our residents at Outwood can find large 

groups challenging at points, but they really enjoyed being around other Cygnet 



Social Care residents. It was wonderful to see our Outwood residents taking turns, 

engaging in games and building connections in a lively and supportive 

environment. 

“I find lots of our residents are naturally energetic and being active is really important 

to us. We were so grateful to be invited to the sports day and for everyone to unite 

and take part in various activities alongside other services. It was a fantastic way to 

burn off some energy, have fun and stay engaged – we already can’t wait for our 

next collaborative event.” 
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